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By Shirin Oreizy, founder of Next Step.By now you are probably familiar with nudges and prejudice. From the New York Times bestseller Predictably Irrational by Dan Ariely to Britain's Ministry of Nudges, it seems that insight into human decision-making is constantly making the news. And no wonder – it's fascinating to think that you can predict (and potentially drive) human
behavior. In my design and marketing company, we look to the latest research in behavioral science to create websites and marketing strategies that help companies connect with and motivate their users. But before you memorize Wikipedia's extensive list of various cognitive, social and memory biases, you need to realize that these prejudices and interventions are not foolproof.
In fact, if you're not careful, their addiction can backfire. Default settings can be very helpful because we as humans are notoriously lazy. It's not a judgment, it's not a judgment, it's a judgment. it's evolutionary. We simply do not want to spend more effort than necessary. In the over 10 years that we have helped clients drive user behavior, we have learned that the easier you make
it for people to sail through your checkout process, the more people are more likely to quit. Defaults are so powerful that they have even been shown to increase organ donations in Europe by 56%. In my own marketing firm, we don't deal with liveror hearts, of course. But a good standard makes it easier for customers to choose a delivery option and takes some of the pain out of
scheduling a demonstration. Although this landmark study got a lot of people excited about decision architecture, abusing default values can be very damaging in the long run. Remember how much trouble Ryanair, the low-cost Irish airline, got into by making customers opt out of extra charges? This misdemeanor abuse made customers sign up for unwanted insurance, hotels and
rental cars if they didn't opt out. Eventually, the EU got involved and passed a law that made this kind of nudge illegal. Takeaway: Nudge wisely. yes, we're lazy. But we also don't like being ripped off. Burn us once with a malicious push, and that'll be the last time we trust you. If you're like 70 percent of Americans, before you buy online, you check out what other people think. As
soon as you see that the product has earned thousands of five star reviews, you become more comfortable with the idea of sending an unknown supplier your money. It's social evidence at its best. Now compare how you feel to see the same gadget with just a couple of social media mentions. Still ready to whip out your credit card? The lesson here: If you don't have a significant
amount of social evidence, skip it. Otherwise, you can actively raise doubts. Did you have a favorite teacher at school? Do you remember what happened when he or she praised someone for specific behavior? It others to follow, hope for the same good feeling. Savvy companies use this domino effect of social norming too, persuading others to agree to the good of the audience
Now, look at this social norming nudge backfire: an energy saving program in California sent reports that compared every household's energy use to its neighbors. Nudge psychology would predict that social norms would inspire every household to aim for the above-average category. Instead, it turns out that politically conservative households rebelled and increased their energy
use. Don't try to push anyone unless you've carefully assessed both people and the situation. And don't let go of your push into the wider world unless you've tested it on a select group along with a control group. When my firm uses research to drive user behavior, we always recommend running some experiments for each behavioral intervention. We have discovered that carefully
crafting and testing each hypothesis is the only trick to prevent nudges from backfiring. When it comes to running human behavior, you either step gently, or you step into it. Instead of following intervention this week, spend time figuring out what works best for your unique user. Shirin Oreizy is the founder of Next Step, an award-winning marketing agency that uses behavioral
science to drive user behavior. The independent, trusted guide to online training for over 22 years! Copyright ©2020 GetEducated.com; Approved Colleges, LLC All rights reserved learn to analyze human behavior and help people by earning one of the best bachelor's degrees in behavioral science If you are interested in addressing social problems and improving human
conditions, a bachelor's degree in Behavioral Science can give you the tools you need. Behavioral Science is a combination of psychology, sociology and cultural anthropology. You will study the factors that affect human behavior and the effect of human behavior on families, workplaces and society. Finally, you will learn to apply this knowledge to help people through prevention
and intervention. These programs will prepare you for a variety of careers that share the common goal of helping individuals and society. Whether you are passionate about working with children, the elderly, the legal system, or people struggling with addiction, these degrees will give you the knowledge and skills to make a difference. Ad CollegeChoice.net is an advertising-
supported website. Selected or trusted partner programs and all school search, up or match results are for schools that compensate us. This compensation does not affect our school rankings, resource guides or other editorially independent information posted on this website. Explore our featured online applications and find the right match for you today. What kind of bachelor's
degree in Behavioral Science degree should you get? Most bachelor's degree programs in Behavioral Science offer a variety of specializations or areas of importance. These may include early childhood, adults with disabilities, community health, and much more. Programs that do not offer let you choose selectable tailored to your interests and career goals. These programs are
available on campus and online. Both options offer benefits, but learning online gives you the freedom and flexibility to get around your schedule. If you are interested in exploring some online programs, check out our list of the best online colleges and universities. How much money do people with a bachelor's degree in Behavioral Science graduates make? A degree in Behavioral
Science prepares you to work in human services and other related fields. Let's look at a few career opportunities and the median salary for each, per Bureau of Labor Statistics:Social Workers- $49,470Criminal profiler- $68,000Substance abuse counselor- $44,630People resources specialist- $60,880Job opportunities in each of these careers are growing so fast or much faster
than average. For example, demand for social workers is expected to increase by 16% over the next decade. At the same time, demand for addiction, mental health, and behavioral disorder counselors is projected to grow by 23 percent. If you choose to continue doctoral education in this area, you also have access to a variety of higher paying positions. An understanding of
human behavior can apply to many careers. A degree in Behavioral Science prepares you to work in human services, education, law enforcement, counseling and health care management. You will be able to work with disadvantaged communities, people struggling with addiction, families, young people, the elderly, government agencies, crisis services, and more. Potential
careers include:Grant writerCase workerSa attorneyBestibefäls advocateDomestic violence counselorFamily support workerProbation officerGrief counselorAfter earning your degree, you can also continue postgraduate training in areas such as clinical counseling and human services administration. An advanced degree can open the door to careers as an anthropologist,
criminologist, clinical social worker, market research analyst, and more. What are the requirements for a degree in Behavioral Science? If you wish to apply to these programs, you must send transcripts, test results and sometimes letters of recommendation or a personal statement. The selectivity of these programmes varies. Once enrolled, you will take courses in subjects such
as sociology, psychology, research, statistics, human development, human services, as well as current theory and practice in behavioral science. In most cases, there are minimum GPA requirements for required courses and courses within your major. Some of these degrees require an internship or other practical experience. You can be expected to compile a portfolio as well.
These programs generally take four years to complete. What are the best bachelor's degrees in behavioral science degree? To help you achieve your academic goals and career goals, we've put together a list of the best bachelor's in Science programs. You may wonder how how define best. We consider factors such as the school's reputation, teaching costs and return on
investment. In addition, all schools on the College Choice rankings are accredited. Our data comes from trusted sources such as:Bureau of Labor StatisticsPayScalePrinceton ReviewU.S. News and World ReportOfficial college and university websites and course directoriesWhat you want to accomplish in behavioral science, applying to any of these five programs is an excellent
first step. University of Kansas Overview Located in Lawrence, Kansas, University of Kansas is a public research university popularly known as KU. The university was founded in 1866 and currently serves more than 28,500 students. KU is consistently ranked among the best in the Midwest by the Princeton Review. Over five campuses and online, KU offers over 400 academic
programs, so it really is something for everyone. For you, there is a BA in Applied Behavioral Science. Program Features KU's Bachelor of Arts in Applied Behavioral Science program offers six specialty areas. All students learn to investigate and address important social problems throughout their lifetime. They learn to apply their knowledge of behavioral science to improve
human condition through prevention and intervention. Core courses include: Introduction to Applied Behavioral Principles and Procedures for Behavior Modification and Therapy Research Methods and Applications Contemporary Behavioral Specialty Area Practicums (2 Semesters) Notables Specialty areas include Adults with Disabilities, Basic Research and Conceptual
Foundations, Early Childhood, Community Health and Development, Youth Development and Youth Justice, and Organizational Behavioral Research Management and Practice. These areas enable students to further develop their knowledge and apply it to social problems of particular interest. Mercy College Overview Founded in 1950, Mercy College is a dynamic and diverse
private research university in the New York City area. Mercy's mission is to provide educational access for both traditional and non-traditional students. On average, Mercy's costs are about 50 percent lower than other private universities in the area. The College places a high value on real experience and on giving back through community service. Mercy offers more than 90
undergraduate programs, including a BS in Behavioral Science. Program Features Students in Mercy's Bachelor of Science in the Behavioral Science program conduct an in-depth study of human behavior. They examine insights and information about how people behave at home, at school, in the workplace and in society. The program blends psychology and sociology, and
specializations are available in Community Health, Gerontology and Health Services Management. You will take courses like: Social Psychology Critical Survey Computers for Social and Behavioral Sciences Methodology for Social and Behavioral Classics Classics in Social behavioral behavioural science behavioral science The programme consists of four compulsory courses
and eight elective courses, allowing for a combination of structure and flexibility. Students can use elective courses to tailor the program to their individual interests and career goals. Graduates are prepared for a wide range of careers in environments such as education, human services, government agencies, businesses and law enforcement. Bellevue University Overview
Bellevue University is a private university founded in 1966 in Bellevue, Nebraska. From the beginning, Bellevue has engaged in educational outreach and accessibility. BU serves 9,000 students across campuses in four states and through a variety of online programs. It is routinely recognized as one of the country's foremost pro-military institutions. Bellevue offers more than 80
student-centric, career-driven academic programs including a BS in Behavioral Science. Program Features The Bachelor of Science in Behavioral Science at Bellevue University explores the effects of human actions and relationships between people in the family, workplace, and community. The program mixes concepts and theories from psychology, sociology and counseling.
Students also explore topics such as ethics, treatment strategies and multicultural diversity through courses such as: Introduction to Human Services Social Deviant and Psychopathological Perspectives Counseling Theories Treatment Strategies and Ethical Considerations Counseling Microskills for Human Services Professionals Notables All students complete a capstone course
involving the creation of a portfolio. Graduates are prepared to make real applications for their personal development and for careers in human services. The program is also excellent preparation for doctoral studies in human services administration or clinical advice. Wilmington University Overview A private university in New Castle, Delaware, Wilmington University offers
affordable tuition, flexible course options and more than 90 career-focused degree programs. In addition to its main campus, WilmU has eight additional locations and a variety of online training programs. The school registers nearly 20,000 students annually and is known for being military-friendly. Wilmington University offers a Bachelor of Science in Behavioral Science located in
seven locations and online. Program Features Wilmington University Bachelor of Science in Behavioral Science emphasizes the effect of cultural influences, social issues and environments on both individual and group behaviors. The only program of its kind in the region, this degree program combines theory and practice in sociology, psychology and cultural anthropology.
Students complete practical learning experiences and internships and take courses including: Ethics and Values in Behavioral Marriage and Family Social Deviance Social Change Inferential Statistics Notables The program also emphasizes skills development in interpersonal communication, problem solving, programmes and research. Graduates are prepared to work with
disadvantaged communities, the court system, government agencies, crisis services, families, young people, the elderly, people struggling with addiction, and much more. Central Methodist University Overview Central Methodist University is a private liberal art university based in Fayette, Missouri and affiliated with the United Methodist Church. Cmu was founded in 1884 and has
a long history of preparing students to make a positive impact on the world. In addition to academic and professional excellence, CMU emphasizes ethical leadership and social responsibility. The university's main campus enrolls 1,100 students who choose from over 40 programs for study, including a BS in Applied Behavioral Sciences. Program Features CMU's Bachelor of
Science in Applied Behavioral Science teaches students to effectively work with children who have developmental delays, autism, behavioral challenges, and other conditions. Students learn to conduct behavioral assessments and develop, implement, and evaluate behavioral programs to address various behavioral issues. Courses include: Child Development Autism Spectrum
Disorders Behavioral Assessment Research and Data Analysis Methods Leadership and Management in ABA Notables Courses taught by faculty actively working in the field of applied behavioral analysis. Program graduates meet the academic requirements to sit for the national accrediting degree. They work with clients of different ages in environments that include homes,
schools, businesses and mental health facilities. Facilities.
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